June 2020

Dear Third Graders,

My name is Mr. Gushea, and I will be your third grade teacher next year. I am looking forward to meeting you in September! Third grade is a great year that's filled with lots of fun trips and activities.

Here is a list of supplies that you should try to have for the first day of school:

- 1. plenty of pencils
- 2. extra erasers
- 3. crayons and markers
- 4. a container to hold all of your supplies (crayon box)
- 5. glue sticks
- 6. one box of tissues to share with the class
- 7. A box of quart size Ziploc bags

Enjoy the rest of your summer and be sure to keep reading through out it. I will see you in September!

Sincerely, Mr. Gushea

